
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

  7TH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

             MAY 8TH 2016 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 
 

        *******************************************************************************************************  

  *********************************************************************************************** 
                                                                              Mass Schedule 
 
   May    10   Tuesday        8:00 a.m. Mass Easter Weekday ~ {For The Parish}            
   May    11   Wednesday  8:00 a.m. Mass   Easter Weekday ~ {Deceased Members of the Hipolito Aguirre Family} 
   May    12   Thursday     8:00 a.m. Mass Easter Weekday ~ {Father Arthur Badger} 
   May    13   Friday          8:00 a.m. Mass  Easter Weekday ~ {Bernice Schroeder} 
   May    14   Saturday      8:00 a.m.  Rosary         
   May    14   Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass      Vigil ~ Pentecost Sunday ~{Paul Best ~ Norm Kohls}              

May    15   Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass      Pentecost Sunday ~ {Camil, Eileen & Ed Knott ~ Sarah Stewart ~  
               Dan Blankemeyer ~ Victor Schumacher ~ Betty Schumacher}                                     
May    15   Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass      Pentecost Sunday ~ {Steve Morman}                     

 
**********************************************************************************************  
                                                                                  Servers 
May     14   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass       Dalton Wurth, Hunter Sudlow, Brandon Buescher 
May     15   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass        Gwen Langhals, Cheyanne Mershman, Hannah Morman 
May     15   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass        Landen Schroeder, Jared Kahle, Caleb Morman 
  
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                    Commentators 
May     14    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Vonda Nemire    
May     15    Sunday         8:30 a.m.  Mass      Special ~ Graduates                                                                     
May     15    Sunday       11:00 a.m.  Mass      Bruce Stephens 
  

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                               Eucharistic Ministers 
May    14    Saturday  4:30 p.m. Mass     Norm Schnipke, Don & Laura Siefker, Jim Tabler, Sue Knott    
May    15    Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass     Kate Morman, Sarah Schroeder, Marilyn Birkemeier,     
      Kristy Birkemeier, Lisa Langhals 
May    15    Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass     Ken & Lois Karhoff, Troy King, Denny Ricker, Harold Gerten 
   
May    15    Hilty Home ~ Marge Roth 
 

                                                                                ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
                          Wilbert Roof-Room 103B; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Ed Schulte-Room 125;  
                       Jan Kiene-Room 201A; Agnes Friedel-Room 203A; Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B;                                              
                             Dolores Daniels-Room 209B; Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A;                                             

  Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B; Betty Meyer-Room 303; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306;    
                    Jim Fischbach-Room 314; Edward Unterbrink-Room 506; Elizabeth Karhoff-Room 507 

 
         ********************************************************************************************* 
                                   Ushers 
         May        14    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass  George Ellerbrock, Doug Roof, Rob Verhoff, Don Stechschulte       

May        15    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass  Special ~ Graduates                                                       
May        15    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Mass  Ken Rieman, Dwain Schroeder, Nathan Siefker, John Selhorst 

  In today's gospel Jesus speaks of unity, not uniformity.  With uniformity everything is the same. 
Unity requires recognition and reconciliation of differences.  How do you reconcile differences in your home?  

Do you listen respectfully or do you try to manipulate or impose your opinion? 
The seeds of unity and division are in every family.  What we sow, we reap.  What is your family harvest? 

 



*********************************************************************************************
                                                                            
                                                                  
**********************************************************************************************
        Income For The Week of May 1st
 
Sunday  ~ 252                                      
Children's ~  23                                
                               
Festival ~ Vehicle                                       
Tuition                                                     
Guardian Angel Fund Donation             1,240.00
Miscellaneous                                
Total Income                                
                        
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club W

*******************************************************************************************
 
Scrip ~ Scrip will be available this weekend
are:  Ken & Connie Kruse, Joy Stechschulte, Shirley Goedde, Kay Koch
 
Adult Study ~ Thank you to all who have attended our Bible Study so faithfully. We are now taking a 
and will meet again in September. May you have a safe and fruitful summer. May God bless you abundantly and 
Mary always be at your side. 
  
Creative 4-H Club ~ Will be meeting on 
 

Finance Committee ~ Will be meeting on 
Parish Council Meeting ~ Will be meeting on 
 
Catholic Ladies of Columbia ~ The CLC will b
for Bonnie Selhorst on Wednesday, May 11th
gift to be used for a bingo prize along wit
provided by the council.  Serving on the committee are:  Doris Diller, Janet Ellerbrock, Ruth Ellerbrock, Lisa S
Shirene Niese and Helen Warnecke.
  
K of C Ticket Info ~ Final ticket turn in is 
will be in the basement that evening from 
the parish office, or mailed. We received 688 tickets in the
tickets turned in early. 
  
St. Anthony High School Graduates
following the 8:30 a.m. Mass, will be held on 
 The Baccalaureate Service to honor all Columbus Grove High School graduates will also be held on 
May 15th at the Columbus Grove Chris
 
Down To Earth ~ Down To Earth
grabbed his attention and reminds us that He is in charge.  With Mark's humor and biblical insights, he is one of the 
most highly sought-after speakers serving the church today.  The CD is available for $3.00 on t
display at the Sycamore Street entrances of the church.  Be sure to pass it on!!!!
 
Change of Your Home Phone ~ 
phone, please call the parish office wit
 
2017 Parish Pictorial ~ It is hard to believe
schedule for taking family pictures 
through March 18th, March 24th and March 25th, and April 4th through April 8th, 2017.
will be coming in future bulletins.
 
Couples As Ushers ~ Give it some thought!  
to help out during our weekend Masses as Lect
Ministers who take the Eucharist to the Hilty Home on Sunday mornings and those who help count the Sund
collection between the 8:30 and 11:00 a.m. Sunday Masses.
current ushers and their wives would
consider joining us.  Sign-up sheets will be put in the back of church for added volunteers in June.  Please consider 
signing up to minister to our paris
serve our parish. 

*********************************************************************************************
                                                                            ~ Confessions ~   
                                                                  Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
**********************************************************************************************

May 1st     

             $ 12,169.00                             Ordinary Parish &
                                           23.00                               

           12,192.00                               
                              150.00 
                         2,872.73                               

Guardian Angel Fund Donation             1,240.00                                
                2,273.07                                
          $ 18,727.80  

**********************************************************************************************
300 Club Winner ~ May 7th ~ Mary Ann Schroeder 

 
*******************************************************************************************

available this weekend  May 7th and May 8th, after Mass in the church basement. 
Joy Stechschulte, Shirley Goedde, Kay Koch

Thank you to all who have attended our Bible Study so faithfully. We are now taking a 
and will meet again in September. May you have a safe and fruitful summer. May God bless you abundantly and 

Will be meeting on Monday, May 9th at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement.

Will be meeting on Tuesday, May 10th at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory.
Will be meeting on Tuesday, May 10th at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory.

The CLC will be having their Mother/Daughter Pot Luck along with a Birthday Party 
Wednesday, May 11th at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement.  Members are to bring a wrapped 

gift to be used for a bingo prize along with a covered dish for the pot lu
provided by the council.  Serving on the committee are:  Doris Diller, Janet Ellerbrock, Ruth Ellerbrock, Lisa S
Shirene Niese and Helen Warnecke. 

Final ticket turn in is May 13th.  Please have all sold tickets turned in
the basement that evening from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. Tickets can also be dropped in the collection, turned in to 

We received 688 tickets in the 1st turn in. 

Graduates ~  A Mass in honor of our St. Anthony graduates along with a breakfast 
will be held on Sunday, May 15th.     

The Baccalaureate Service to honor all Columbus Grove High School graduates will also be held on 
at the Columbus Grove Christian Church, 105 South Broadway at 3:00 p.

Down To Earth is a CD by Mark Hart who is with the
grabbed his attention and reminds us that He is in charge.  With Mark's humor and biblical insights, he is one of the 

after speakers serving the church today.  The CD is available for $3.00 on t
display at the Sycamore Street entrances of the church.  Be sure to pass it on!!!!

Change of Your Home Phone ~ If you have eliminated your land line and use your cell phone as your primary home 
please call the parish office with you new home number so we can

s hard to believe but it will soon be 5 years since we did our last parish pictorial.  
amily pictures is currently set up for February 21s

through March 18th, March 24th and March 25th, and April 4th through April 8th, 2017.
will be coming in future bulletins. 

Give it some thought!  We will be updating the scheduling 
to help out during our weekend Masses as Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, 

take the Eucharist to the Hilty Home on Sunday mornings and those who help count the Sund
30 and 11:00 a.m. Sunday Masses.  If anyone would like to be an usher o

would like to usher together or a new couple who would be willing 
up sheets will be put in the back of church for added volunteers in June.  Please consider 

rish in any of the above areas.  Thanks 

*********************************************************************************************

 
**********************************************************************************************

   Expenses For The Week of May 1st

Ordinary Parish & School Expenses $  

                                  

**********************************************************************************************
inner ~ May 7th ~ Mary Ann Schroeder ~ Ticket #88 ~ $100.00 

*******************************************************************************************

, after Mass in the church basement.  The helpers 
Joy Stechschulte, Shirley Goedde, Kay Koch, Anne Schroeder and Trina Rode.  

Thank you to all who have attended our Bible Study so faithfully. We are now taking a summer break 
and will meet again in September. May you have a safe and fruitful summer. May God bless you abundantly and 

at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement. 

at 6:00 p.m. in the rectory. 
at 7:00 p.m. in the rectory. 

e having their Mother/Daughter Pot Luck along with a Birthday Party 
at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement.  Members are to bring a wrapped 

h a covered dish for the pot luck supper.  Meat loaf, rolls and drinks will be 
provided by the council.  Serving on the committee are:  Doris Diller, Janet Ellerbrock, Ruth Ellerbrock, Lisa S

ll sold tickets turned in by May 12th.  Someone 
. Tickets can also be dropped in the collection, turned in to 
1st turn in.  Thanks for all your efforts in getting those 

A Mass in honor of our St. Anthony graduates along with a breakfast 

The Baccalaureate Service to honor all Columbus Grove High School graduates will also be held on 
tian Church, 105 South Broadway at 3:00 p.m.    

is a CD by Mark Hart who is with the Life Teen program.  Mark tells of how God 
grabbed his attention and reminds us that He is in charge.  With Mark's humor and biblical insights, he is one of the 

after speakers serving the church today.  The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith 
display at the Sycamore Street entrances of the church.  Be sure to pass it on!!!! 

If you have eliminated your land line and use your cell phone as your primary home 
h you new home number so we can update your records.  Thank you!

ut it will soon be 5 years since we did our last parish pictorial.  
February 21st through February 25th, March 14th

through March 18th, March 24th and March 25th, and April 4th through April 8th, 2017.  More information 

We will be updating the scheduling in July for all those who  are willing 
ors, Eucharistic Ministers, Ushers and Servers along with Eucharistic 

take the Eucharist to the Hilty Home on Sunday mornings and those who help count the Sund
one would like to be an usher or if any of

like to usher together or a new couple who would be willing to usher, please 
up sheets will be put in the back of church for added volunteers in June.  Please consider 

ks to those who generously give of their

********************************************************************************************** 

**********************************************************************************************                                               
May 1st 

5,892.87  

                                                    

***********************************************************************************************  

***********************************************************************************************                     

The helpers 
     

summer break 
and will meet again in September. May you have a safe and fruitful summer. May God bless you abundantly and 

e having their Mother/Daughter Pot Luck along with a Birthday Party 
at 6:30 p.m. in the church basement.  Members are to bring a wrapped 

supper.  Meat loaf, rolls and drinks will be 
provided by the council.  Serving on the committee are:  Doris Diller, Janet Ellerbrock, Ruth Ellerbrock, Lisa Schey, 

Someone 
. Tickets can also be dropped in the collection, turned in to 

in getting those 

A Mass in honor of our St. Anthony graduates along with a breakfast 

The Baccalaureate Service to honor all Columbus Grove High School graduates will also be held on Sunday, 

Life Teen program.  Mark tells of how God 
grabbed his attention and reminds us that He is in charge.  With Mark's humor and biblical insights, he is one of the 

he Deepen Your Faith 

If you have eliminated your land line and use your cell phone as your primary home 
Thank you! 

ut it will soon be 5 years since we did our last parish pictorial.  The 
t through February 25th, March 14th 

More information 

for all those who  are willing 
ng with Eucharistic 

take the Eucharist to the Hilty Home on Sunday mornings and those who help count the Sunday 
if any of our 

to usher, please 
up sheets will be put in the back of church for added volunteers in June.  Please consider 

eir time to 



********************************************************************************************** 

"2016" Summer Festival 
 
Cash or Car!   With the success we had last year and the many positive comments, we will again be raffling off up to 
$20,000 toward the purchase of a new vehicle or $15,000 in cash at the summer festival this year. The advantage of 
this approach has been that the winner can purchase any new vehicle of any color. It also gives the winner the option 
of taking cash and not having the hassle of selling the vehicle.  H & K Chevrolet from Continental has again offered 
to showcase their new vehicles for our festival. Ticket sales will begin the first weekend of May. If you would like to 
purchase tickets or if you have any questions, call Mike Birkemeier at 419-659-2954 or Mark Edelbrock at            
419-659-2269.  If you can help sell tickets before and after weekend Masses, please contact Harold Gerten at          
419-659-5914. 
 
Festival Workers ~ It's not even summer yet but it is time to start thinking about our summer festival, Saturday, 
August 6th and Sunday, August 7th.  If anyone would like to help at the festival, change your job or will not be able 
to help,  please call Dee Griffith at 419-646-3449.  If you are not able to work on Sunday but could help out on 
Saturday, please keep that in mind when sign-up sheets for volunteers for Saturday evening are put out in the back of 
church.  Deadline for job change is June 15th so the volunteers have time to compile and complete the workers' list 
before the list needs to be posted in the church. 
 
Garage Sale ~ Having a Garage Sale?  Don't store the unsold items for another year, but instead consider donating 
them for the Festival Garage Sale. A special drop off time will be Monday, May 9th from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m.  We 
will not be able to accept items on Sunday, May 8th, from 12:00 to 1:00 p.m.  Unfortunately, we do not accept 
clothing, TVs, or computer electronics. 
 
********************************************************************************************** 
Vacation Bible School News ~ Hey Kids, join us for VBS,  June 6-10, where you will become one of God's own 
special Angel troopers and you will meet your co-pilot, your very own guardian angel and how he protects, guides, 
and comforts you! You'll learn some exciting characters from the Bible whose lives were transformed by angels. 
You'll meet Mary, the Queen of Angels and St. Catherine Laboure who received a vision of the Miraculous Medal 
and the promises of grace and protection to those who believe. On top of that, you'll enjoy delicious snacks, make 
some nice crafts, learn some great songs, and have a lot of fun with your friends!   
 Registration forms are located at the entrances of the church and will be sent home with the school 
children. Vacation Bible School runs from 9:00-12:00 Monday-Thursday and Friday 6:00-7:30 and is for kids 
age 4 through those entering 6th grade.  Forms need to be returned by May 16 to be guaranteed a t-shirt. 
     
Donations Needed for Vacation Bible School ~   If you would like to make a donation to our Vacation Bible School 
program, please take a tag off of the poster located by the Sacred Heart of Jesus statue, buy the needed item, and then 
place your donation by May 29th in the marked box located on the landing by the priest sacristy.  We appreciate your 
generosity. Thank you! 
 
********************************************************************************************** 
Y.E.S. – Youth Elect Service – June 16-18, 2016 - High School Help ~ The 2016 Y.E.S. project will be held at the 
Ft. Jennings High School this year beginning Thursday, June 16th at 6:00 p.m.  Current 8th grade students through 
graduating seniors are encouraged to join us for this weekend service retreat. Be ready to meet teens from throughout 
the St. George Deanery, have some fun, grow in faith and be the hands and feet of Christ in your community while 
“Fueling the Fire of  Mercy”!  This 3-day retreat experience will close with 5:00 p.m. Mass on Saturday, June 18th at 
St. Joseph Catholic Church, Ft. Jennings. Registration forms are available from Hannah Warren and are due by     
May 30th.  So bring your friends and help us meet our goal and be part of the fun! 
 
Cemetery Footers ~  If anyone purchased a cemetery plot and their headstone and would like their foundation poured, 
please contact Dan Maag at 419-659-2969 or Jerry Dickman at 419-659-5385 by May 10th.  Please let them know 
the size of your headstone.  Also, if anyone would like to purchase a cemetery plot, please call Dan Maag.  Footers 
will be poured again in September. 
 
COLOR TROT 5K  ~ May 14th in Glandorf Park, sponsored by area World Youth Day 2016 pilgrims. Fun for all 
ages, 7 and under are free.  Details and to register go tohttp://2016colortrot.eventbrite.com  or call 419-538-6335. This 
is a non-competitive run.  Rules:  wear white, get as colored as you can and have a ton of FUN.  Timeline: 8:00 a.m. 
Mass ~ 9:00 a.m. Registration begins ~ 10:00 a.m. Color Trot begins. 
 
Sorrowful Mother Shrine Pilgrimage ~ There is still room on the bus for the Knights of Columbus trip to the 
Sorrowful Mother Shrine on Wednesday,  June 1st.   For details, please call Ron Pohlman @ 419-523-4897. 
 
Senior Citizen Day ~ The Putnam County Council on Aging will be hosting a Senior Citizen Day Celebration on 
Wednesday, May 18th at the Leipsic Fogle Center from noon to 2:00 p.m.  The celebration will include a sit down 
lunch followed by a performance from the Ottawa-Glandorf Show Choir.  Ticket price is $8.00.  Tickets may be 
reserved by calling 419-523-4121 or by visiting the Council on Aging office at 1425 East Fourth Street in Ottawa.  
Invite your family, friends and neighbors and come celebrate Senior Citizens Day with the Council on Aging.  If you 
need transportation to this event, please call 419-523-4121.  
 



Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch & Bingo ~ The Columbus Grove Community Senior Lunch will be held 
on Tuesday, May 10th at 11:30 a.m. at the Columbus Grove Christian Church, 105 South Broadway in       
Columbus Grove.  The menu is baked spaghetti, vegetable, garlic bread, brownie and ice cream cup, coffee and water.  
Bingo will be played immediately following the luncheon. The lunch is sponsored by the Hilty Home of Pandora and 
the Columbus Grove Christian Church. 
 
LOOK GOOD, FEEL BETTER  ~ Is being held on Monday, May 16th at the Putnam County Ambulatory Care from 
3:00-4:00 p.m.  Registration is required for this FREE program by calling 888-227-6446 (press #2).  A woman 
undergoing cancer treatment may lose her hair or suffer other appearance-related side effects making a difficult time 
even harder. Specially trained volunteer beauty consultants work with women to learn about makeup, skin & nail care 
and ways to deal with hair loss. Each woman receives a free makeup kit and shares laughter with others going through 
the cancer journey.  
 
2016 Kiwanis Health Fair ~  This year, the 30th annual health fair will be held on Saturday, Mary 14th from     
6:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. at the Ottawa-Glandorf High School.  This year's testing for A1C (Blood sugar testing), TSH 
(thyroid test), and for men, the PSA (Prostate Cancer Test).  As always, the main test, the Chemistry Profile will test 
39 different items, including electrolytes, renal function, blood counts, and good and bad  cholesterol to name a few.  
A fee is charged for the optional testing.  No one will wait more than 15 minutes to go through the blood testing area.  
Your test results will be sent to your family physician for interpretation.  If further testing is required, you will be 
contacted by your physician for a follow-up appointment.  A copy of your tests will be available free of charge from 
your doctor.  A 12 hour fast is required before any test can be taken.  A delicious breakfast buffet will be served in the 
cafeteria. 
  
Opening For Youth Director ~ St. Michael Church, Kalida, is seeking the services of a Youth Director.  We are 
looking for someone with good communication skills to work with youth, parents, staff and volunteers.  The applicant 
must be energetic, creative and able to work with the parish staff and Youth Directors from the St. George Deanery.  
Youth from grades 7-12 are to be served from a Catholic perspective for 20 hours per week.  All interested applicants 
should  send their resume to Fr. Mark Hoying, St. Michael Church, P.O. Box 387, Kalida, Ohio, 45853, or call the 
parish office at 419-532-3474. 
 
********************************************************************************************** 
 
K of C Beef, Chicken & Ground Beef ~ If you are planning to use beef, chicken or ground beef for your family 
parties this spring, consider purchasing your supplies from our K of C.   Below are the prices of the items available. 
        Beef             Chicken        Ground Beef 
     Case of 24 cans ~ 28 ozs. .......................... $ 174.00           $142.00            $144.00 
  1/2 Case (12 Cans) ~ 28 ozs. ....................      88.00               73.00                74.00 
  Price Per 28 oz. Can ..................................      7.50                 6.25                   6.25 
 
  Case of 24 Cans ~ 14.5 ozs. .....................    105.00               90.00                 90.00 
  1/2 Case (12 Cans) ~ 14.5 ozs. .................      53.00               47.00                 47.00 
  Price Per 14.5 oz. can ...............................       4.50                 4.00                   4.00 
 
 Call Len Kruse at 419-659-5657, Gene Heitmeyer at 419-659-5574, Dave Ellerbrock at 419-659-5833 or 
Dan Maag at 419-659-2969 to place your order. 
 
**********************************************************************************************  
12th Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass ~ Are you a Catholic homeschooling family in the Toledo Diocese? 

Then please join us at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 7th at Queen of the Most Holy Rosary Cathedral in Toledo for 
our 12th Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass. The Most Reverend Daniel E.Thomas, Bishop of Toledo, will be 
celebrating our Mass.  It's a wonderful evening of prayer, fellowship, food and fun!  Please bring a finger-food dish to 
share for the reception immediately following the Mass.  If you have a student who will be graduating 8th grade or a 
graduating high school senior and would like your graduate to participate in the ceremony at the end of the Mass, 
please email Lisa-Ann Brickner at oyc81@yahoo.com by May 25th.  Hope to see you there! 

  
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, May 13th, at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual praying and the 
anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is June 3rd.  
 
Lima Area Sacred Heart Group Men's Annual Retreat to Maria Stein Spiritual Center  ~ This is an invitation to men 
of all ages to set aside a weekend for themselves and their mental, physical, and spiritual health. This years' retreat is 
titled "Don't Leave Your Brain At The Church Door".  Take the time to relax, spend time in prayer, hear 
informative discussions or just take an annual personal inventory.  The Sacred Heart Retreat is May 20, 21, and 22, 
2016.  Retreat fee is $185.00.  The fee includes lodging and all meals. Dress is casual.  Fr. Alfred Naseman, CPPS, 
from St. Charles Living Center, Carthagena, Ohio will be our retreat master this year. You will have the opportunity for 
Reconciliation and Mass on Saturday and Sunday. Departure time from Lima will be Friday May 20th, at 4:00 p.m. and 
return home Sunday, May 22, at 2:00 p.m. Additional information and/or ride arrangements can be made by calling 
Florian Smith @ 419-999-4694.  Please RSVP by Monday, May 16, 2016. 
  



 

 
 
 

 
 
PYREX BOWL:  The ladies who cleaned the rectory last week found a white Pyrex, glass bowl 
with a pale green design of flowers around the outside tucked way in the back of a cupboard.  It’s a 
little less than six inches in diameter, and has the initials V.R. written on the bottom with a black felt-
tip marker.  None of us can figure out who V.R. is.  If you are V.R., thank you for whatever you 
cooked for me, and you may claim your bowl at the rectory. 
 
PILGRIMAGE TO CAREY:  We’ve gotten a few bus reservations for the parish pilgrimage to 
Carey on June 26.  There is room for a lot more on this free bus.  Please see the reservation form in 
today’s bulletin. 
 
ASCENSION AND MOTHERS DAY:  When we have an early Easter, you get some strange 
combinations of feasts falling on the same day.  I can remember some people being very upset with 
me the year that Palm Sunday fell on Saint Joseph’s Day, and I made no mention of Poland’s patron 
saint.  This year’s difficult combination is Mothers Day falling on the feast of the Lord’s Ascension.  
People come to church wanting to hear something that praises their mother, but the Church’s 
calendar says no, today we’re keeping a much older feast, and one that very much has to do with our 
salvation.  Some of us want to tell the people who make up the calendar,  “Don’t you think that my 
mother has a lot to do with my salvation?”  Let’s see if I can bring the two celebrations together: 
Jesus ascended to heaven, body and soul, human nature and divine nature.  He showed us what our 
destiny is.  We are also destined to be in the presence of God forever, body and soul.  By ascending, 
Jesus showed us that bodies are important.  We have bodies so that we may serve God and our 
brothers and sisters.  Our bodies are an essential part of who we are.  They don’t go on the discard 
heap when we enter heaven.  Just as the whole Christ, soul and body is at the Father’s right hand, so 
to will our bodies be in God’s presence. 
 
 Jesus ascended according to His Father’s plan, but that means that He left His Church down 
here.  The Church consisted of the Apostles and about 120 others, and Mary was among them.  (Acts 
1:14)  Mary had received infinite grace in order to be Mother of God;  now she waits in Jerusalem 
for the grace to be Mother of the Church – our Mother.  We’re not told how Mary served as Mother 
of the Church while she was here on earth.  The important thing is that she was with the others, 
waiting to receive a ministry for the rest of the Church.  In those ten days of prayer, she showed us 
that it is important to patiently wait and pray until God shows us what our ministry is for the rest of 
the community. 
 
               Father Tom 
 
********************************************************************************* 
 

Parish Pilgrimage To Our Lady Of Consolation Shrine 
Sunday, June 26th 

12:15 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
 
Name  ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone  # ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Number of persons from my family: _____________ 
 
(If the bus is filled) 
I can drive my own car ________  
     
I am willing to offer a ride to _________  parishioners who need a ride. 
 



 

May 8  Happy Mothers Day 

May 10  Gr. 3 & 4 to Imagination Stations 

May 11  SAC Mtg. 

May 13  Gr. 7 to Cedar Point 

May 15  Senior Breakfast / Baccalaureate 

May 17  School Picnic 11, Talent Show 1-2 

May 19  Last Day for 8th graders 

  8th grade Graduation @ 7:00 pm 

May 20  Last day for All Students 

  Early Dismissal @12:45pm  

  Grade Cards go home 
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Saint 

Anthony  

Falcon 

News 

 

Q: What do you get when sheep 

do karate? 

A: Lamb chops 

Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

 

Week of: May 9 th 

MONDAY: Lisa Langhals 

TUESDAY: Jackie Herman 

WEDNESDAY: Kelsy Wood 

THURSDAY: Jen Siefker 

FRIDAY: Dana Hoover & Nicole 

Wilson 

  

This Week’s LIFE Skill 

Sense of Humor  

 

A joyful heart is the health of the body, 

but a depressed spirit dries up the bones. 

Proverbs 22:17  

Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

Above left is a picture of the Eighth Grad-

ers at May Crowning Mass this last 

Wednesday.  Above right, a picture of the 

Seventh Graders at a Leadership Conf. at 

St. Johns Jesuit, Toledo.  Below are this 

years Modern Woodsman Winners.  First 

Place Cheyanne Mershman, Second Place 

Roy Langhals and Third Place Tayt Birness-

er. It has been a busy week.  Congratula-

tions to all on their accomplishments. 


